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Recycle Yard 
 

Open Second Saturday of the month, next date is January 11 from 10am-noon.  Branches, wood, small electron-

ics, batteries, LED bulbs accepted. Sorry no mattresses, fridges or  freezers or other household waste will  be ac-

cepted.   

Council updates 
 

If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and forward to the 

Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Council meeting will be January 7 

and January 21. 

 

Taxes 
There is a 5% discount on the municipal portion of your taxes if prepaid by January 31, 2020. A Monthly instal-

ment payment program is also available, If your account is in good standing. Forms for this are available at the 

town office. A 10% Penalty will be added to any outstanding taxes as of January 1, 2020. Contact us for details. 

 

Animal Licenses 

All Animal Licenses are now due!  Please come to the office to renew your licenses before 

January 31.  Dog License is $15.00 and a Cat License are$5.00 each. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Public Skating 
Mundare Ag Society is offering 

free Public Skating.   For dates 

and information please go to their 

w e b  s i t e 

www.mundareagsociety.com 

The Tentative dates I  have for 

January are January 3,10 and 31 

5:30-7pm 

 www.mundareagsociety.com 
 

Adult Volleyball 
Every Friday at the school gym 

from 7-9 pm.  Free of charge con-

tact Shamus at (780)920-7641 

 

Country Music Jams 
Taking Place at the Mundare Rec-

reation Center (5116-50 Ave) 

1:00pm-4:30 pm 

February 9, March 8, and April 

12.  Fee is $10.00, and $5.00 for 

musicians. For more information 

contact Bob (780)632-4141 or 

Charlie (780)764-3062 
 

Mundare Drop in Centre 

 Floor curling continues Monday 

and Wednesday afternoons start-

ing at 1:00 p.m. 

Coffee Talk is open Thursday 

mornings from 10 to 11:30 am. 

Drop in for a coffee and meet 

your friends and neighbors. 

The annual meeting of the Senior 

Citizens Club will be held Febru-

ary 27 at 7 p.m. at the Drop In 

Center.  This is open to all mem-

bers.  Membership is $10.00 for 

a year. 

Contact Judy Shaw at (780) 632-

9975 for memberships or if you 

wish to book the hall. 

At the  Corner Pub 
Monday: Mundare Plate (All Day 

Long) 

 A R O U N D  T O W N  
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Tuesday: Caesar Day-Drink(All Day 

Long) 

Wednesday: Wing Night(4pm-

11pm) 

Thursday: Free Pool (All Day Long) 

Friday: Open Mic Night(9pm-1am) 

Saturday: Girls Night (5pm-11pm) 

Karaoke Free Night January 25 

from 9pm-2:30 am with special 

reduced prices for all beers & 

drinks and a New DJ!!! 

New Menu: 

Traditional Korean Food 

Bugogi Rice, Bugogi Noodles, Fried 

Rice with Beef, Ramyun (noodle 

soup /spicy or Mild) 

Thank you and have a great day!! 

 

Quality Pizza & Sub 
 New Items added to our menu: 

Battered fried mushrooms 

Battered fried shrimp 

Fried Dill Pickles 

Dry Ribs 

Boneless Wings 

Pasta & Spaghetti 

Deal for the month of December 

“Free 2 liter pop “ with any 2 medi-

um or 2 large Pizzas. 

Phone (780)764-2233 to place 

your order with us today. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

 MIH Foundation Project 
The Mary Immaculate Hospital 

(Mundare) Foundation is in the 

process of purchasing a 2020 20-

passenger bus to replace the aging 

and ailing current bus.  This bus 

will be used for trips taken by the 

residents of Mary Immaculate Care 

Centre.  Donations (of any mone-

tary value) to this project are being 

solicited and will be greatly appre-

ciated. Cheques are payable to the 

Mary Immaculate Hospita l 

(Mundare) Foundation and can be 

delivered to the Care Centre in per-

son or by mail to Box 349, Munda-

re. Charitable receipts will be is-

sued.  For more information, contact 

Sylvia Zacharkiw, Foundation Chair 

at (780)764-4044 

 

Mary Immaculate Auxiliary 
THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! THANK 

YOU! 

Because of YOU, the annual Mary 

Immaculate Auxiliary’s annual Bake 

Sale was a resounding success. 

The Auxiliary wishes to thank every-

one who helped in any way.  Thank 

you for your monetary donations, 

your baking and other goodies, and 

for your purchases and for your con-

tinued support.  

Thank you for continuing to embrace 

this worthwhile cause.  Together we 

have helped the Care Centre resi-

dents smile more, sing merrily and 

celebrate being young-at-heart.  Well 

done! 

Please consider this your personal 

thank you. We could not have done 

it without you! 
 

Father Filas Manor 

Is looking for volunteers for Fri-

days to call bingo for about an 

hour.  For more information or to 

sign up contact Michelle@(780)

271-3881  
 

Basilian Fathers Museum 

Wishes everyone a Merry Christ-

mas, festive holiday season and 

a prosperous 2020!  

Museum Hours: Monday to Friday 

10:00am-4:00pm 

Admission by donation.  Group 

tours are preferred by appoint-

ment. 

The museum will be closed from 

December 20, to January 20, 

2020. 

If you have any questions, please 

call us at (780)764-3887 
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Thank –You to the following 
for the very generous dona-
tions towards our bake sale in 
conjunction with the Christmas 
Extravaganza: 
 
Lorraine Abbott 

Kerry Beitz 

Mary Artymko 

Bogdan Ukrainian Foods 

Jaime Burghardt 

Arlette Budinski 

Joyce Chretien 

Shelly Clark 

Marion Dejong 

Joanne Dubyk 

Linda Dubyk 

Sharon Dembicki 

Kathy Ilkiw 

Idella Jackson 

Stefania Jarzabek 

Noliah Jarvis 

Shannon Kowal 

Pauline Larson 

Laura Lenkewich 

Wendy Lippa 

Shawna Melnyk 

Leanne Morrison 

Rhonda McCarty 

Jennifer McEwen 

Charlene Nowicki 

Eugenia Panych 

Laura Porozni 

Gloria Radzick 

Laureen Rees 

Terry Romaniuk 

Judy Shaw 

Stawnichy Meat Processing; 

Jane & Cheryl 

Sharon Sharun 

Shawna Sharun 

Michelle Schuler 

Toni Siracky 

Darlene Tratch 

Pat Warawa 

Theresa Warawa 

June Werbiski 

Loretta Yakubow 

Norma Zeeeny 

Lois Zyla 

*If your name is missed, 

our apologies,  please let 

us know. 
 

The bake sale was very success-

ful (the biggest ever) Raffle pro-

ceeds were donated to Lamont 

County Christmas Hamper. 

 

We sure did appreciate the ex-

tra help with the assembling of 

trays, helping with the sale, dec-

orating the hall, float and clean 

up. 

Communities in bloom 

Thank you to Joann Dubyk, 

Monica Dashkewich, Laura 

Lenkewich, Laureen Rees, 

Leanne Morrison, Terri Roma-

niuk, Dale Morrison, Frank 

Howard and Ray Talaga. 

 

The day ended with a smaller 

parade, but very colorful.  

Thanks to Jerry Lysyk and his 

horses for bringing Jolly Old 

Santa.  

 

Special thankyou to Allen 

Dubyk for all your help. 

Thanks also to Colin Zyla who 

made arrangements for Mary 

Artymko who sang traditional 

carols in the parade route & 

all the parade participants. 

 

The Christmas Extravaganza, 

is an annual event hosted by 

Communities –in-Bloom Com-

mittee & in partnership with 

Mundare Library Board, Ser-

vus Credit Union and the Town 

of Mundare. 

 

Next meeting date is Monday 

January 20, 2020 at 1:00pm 

in the Recreation Centre. 

Best wishes for a Happy, 

Healthy New Year!  

From all of us 

           Mundare Registries 
 

    Vehicle Registration Now due for Last  Names  and company names 
starting with A, I, J, Ke, U  and all Numbered companies , Now  you are 
past due for Me, O, or W from your friends at : 
 



 

 

Snow Many Books winter reading program 

has begun.   

Ask for more information at the library and 

find out how you can participate  

 

New books are being added weekly to the 

Book Sale table in the foyer of the Munda-

re Town Office.  Fees collected are used to 

support library programs.  Stop by and 

have a look, and take home your favorite 

authors! 

 

News from the Mundare Library Board 

 

2020 Library Calendars are available at 

the Town Office.  Please come and get 

yours today.  Thank you to all the sponsors 

and supporters of this fundraising effort. 

The Christmas Extravaganza was a huge 

success.   

 
 

Library Hours: 
Monday & Tuesday 12-6pm 

Thursday 10am-5pm 

Please note that the librarian may 

not be available at the time of the 

programs 
Please register with the library before 

programs so we can have enough craft 

supplies and peanut/nut free snacks. 

 

Tuesday, January 14  

3—2:15 to 3:15 p.m. 
Rumble in the Jungle 

There’s a rumble in the 

jungle, there’s a whisper in 

the trees.  The animals are waking up 

and rustling the leaves.  It’s a jungle in 

here! 

 

Tuesday, January 28—, 2:15 to 3:15 

p.m. 
Hear That? 

Hear that noise? A mouse? A Monster?  

There’s no telling what wacky creature 

will creep around the corner.  The pic-

tures will keep you guessing all the way 

to the Surprise End! 

 

When visiting the Mundare Public Library, 

children aged 12 and younger 

must be accompanied by an 

adult at all times. 

 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca

L i b r a r y  n e w s  

WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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